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 - A federally-employed groundskeeper at the , ALTON Alton National Cemetery
located at 600 Pearl Street, found signs of some minor vandalism on the morning of 
Tuesday, Feb. 7, 2017. 

Alton Police Chief Jake Simmons said the minor vandalism consisted of a turned-over 
tombstone and a broken City of Alton sign inside of the cemetery.



Simmons said the groundskeeper discovered it and called police. No suspect has been 
named at this time, nor did Simmons comment on the tombstone found toppled. 

The Alton Police Department is currently investigating the incident at this time. 


